
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Community Action Partnership of San Bernardino County (CAPSBC) 
Family Development Program in collaboration with Springboard, a 
non-profit consumer credit management organization, is offering free 
financial literacy workshops, to assist people in managing their 
resources. 
 
The series of five workshops will begin Tuesday January 10, 2012 
and will continue every other Tuesday through April 3, 2012.  
 
Classes are open to the public.  Workshops include: 
 

♦ “The Power of the Paycheck Planning” – January 10, 2012 
♦ “Road Map to Financial Freedom” – January 24, 2012 
♦ “Wise Use of Credit” – February 7, 2012 
♦ “Understanding Credit Reports and Scores” – Feb. 21, 2012 
♦ “Identity Theft” – March 6, 2012 
♦ “How am I Going to Pay My Bills?/Surviving a Job Loss - 

March 20, 2012 
♦ “Raising a Money-Smart Child” – April 3, 2012 
 

All workshops begin at 6:00 p.m. and end at 7:30 p.m.  Light 
refreshments are served.  You’ll also have a chance at a free 
drawing.  Please join us for this opportunity to learn some great 
tips for managing your finances! 
 
 

Classes are offered at 1505 South D Street,  
San Bernardino, CA 92408 

 
For further information, contact  

CAPSBC’s Family Development Program at 909-723-1561. 
 


